Dear Store Manager,
I’m writing to complain about Sainsbury’s stocking John West Tuna.
Sainsbury’s has been ranked in the top 3 of Greenpeace’s league tables for the past 5 years. I am writing now to ask that Sainsbury’s takes responsibility for the sustainability of all tuna tins on your shelves - not just your own brand.
You know that John West have broken their commitment to clean up their supply chain. Despite this, you continue to stock their unsustainable tuna, caught using large nets associated with Fish Aggregating Devices, a method that causes indiscriminate harm to marine life, and notably to endangered species such as sharks and turtles.
Sainsbury’s has been helping lead the way toward a sustainable tuna market in the UK. But in the last two weeks, Tesco and Waitrose said they could drop John West if they don’t reach high sustainability standards and renounce this destructive fishing method. I would expect nothing less from Sainsbury’s.
I sincerely hope you will take action to ensure Sainsbury’s is selling 100% sustainable tuna.
Regards,
